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he EQAO Gr. 3 and 6 
Provincial Assessment 
for Reading, Writing and 
Mathematics will be held 

from May 27th – 30th

May is a busy month with the first 
week being the start of Catholic 
Education week and it has both Mothers 
day and Victoria day weekends.  Be 
sure to check the separate attached 
Catholic Education week calendar to 
keep abreast of the many events we 
have planned, as well as the regular 
monthly calendar.   

, inclusive at our 
school.   It is important that the students 
come to school well rested and on time.  
Nutritious snacks will be provided.  
Please make every effort to have your 
child at school!   

Have a Happy Mother’s day and a 
restful and safe “May Run” weekend. 
   
 
Mrs. Pichette 
 
 

Due to a Snow Day, our 
students did not get the 
opportunity to move 

forward in the Regional Science fair in 
Timmins.  That is 2 years in a row! 

SCIENCE FAIR 

 
 
 

 
 
 

The Gr. 7/8 
students will be 
welcoming the 
Holy Spirit into 

their hearts by participating in the 
Sacrament of Confirmation.  The next 
meeting is on Thursday, May 8

FOCUS ON 
FAITH 

th at 6 
pm, and there is a meeting with Bishop 
Poitras on Thursday, May 22nd at 7 pm.  
Both will be held at Saint Anne’s Church 
Hall.  Confirmation will be held on 
Sunday, June 1st

 

 at St. Anne’s church at 
7 pm.   

 

  
BOTTLE DRIVE 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
School council is planning a Bottle drive 
on Tuesday, May 20 directly following 
the long weekend, from 3:30 – 7 pm. 
We need volunteers with trucks.  The 
money raised from this effort is used for 
School activities such as our Kettle 
Lakes outing, Cochrane trip, buses for 
school activities, skating, swimming, etc.   

 

Contributions can be made directly at 
the Beer Store beginning in May.  You 
must mention that you are donating your 
bottles to St. Anne’s. 

Come join us for the various 
activities we have planned during 

Catholic Education week! 
See attached calendar. 

T 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 
 

Monday, May 5, 2014 at 7 pm 
 

Everyone welcome! 
 
 
 


